
Yours sincerely

Tan Boon Yen, CIA, CRMA

President

The Institute of Internal Auditors Singapore

Throughout 2018, we have focused on activities that bring value to our

members as IIA Singapore is very much a part of our members’ journey to

professional growth and personal development. We have gone through the

ABCs of it - from Agility, Big Data and Cybersecurity, to advocating the

value of internal audit and elevating the status of the profession.

As the year draws to a close, I would like to take the opportunity to remind

ourselves on the importance of achieving a good balance in our lives. It

may be time to remember the precious gift of spending time with our

families and friends, and not forgetting ourselves too. Despite getting

caught up with our busy schedules, we should never forget to balance our

priorities just as we balance risks and opportunities for the best outcomes

and keeping stakeholders happy!

I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy 2019 and it is

time for an IIA Singapore “Christmas Carol”…..

"C" is for our Cyber resilience in the new world that we are in

"H" for a High-performance audit function

"R" means Right-sizing of resources

"I" means being guided by the IIA Standards

"S" is not to lose sight of Strategic risks

"T" is for T&T - Technical competency and Training

"M" is for the Millennium and what it brings

"A" is Agility for success

"S" means the Skills for the future


